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(613)395-2837
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Visit our website:
www.stirlinglibrary.com

Follow us on:

LIBRARY HOURS:
Sunday, Monday CLOSED
Tuesday - Thursday 10-7
Friday, Saturday 10-3

MILL HOURS
Tuesdays: 3–6:30
Saturdays: 10–2:30

CONTACT US:
613-661-6183
staff@stirlingmill.ca

Visit our website:
www.stirlingmill.ca

October is Canadian Library Month! During the month,
libraries and library partners across Canada raise awareness
of libraries’ valuable role in the lives of people in Canada.
More than just a place to find books, libraries promote
cultural awareness, engage in the community, provide
educational programs, support freedom of expression and so
much more.

We strive to provide exceptional programming, events,
resources, services and facilities and take great pride in all
that our small library has to offer. As part of our annual
fundraising efforts to supplement our regular operating
budget, Nancy Snowdon’s beautiful glass ornaments will be
for sale once again (new designs and old favourites!) and
financial donations are always gratefully accepted. 

mailto:curator@stirlingmill.ca


Book Teacup
Take & Make Kit

Available Oct. 12th

Upcoming
Programs
& Events

Animation Club
Fri. Oct. 11th at noon

Let's get animated about animation!
Join us to learn how animation works
and how animated content is made.
Make your own zoetrope! This is an
early form of animation technology that
helps make an illusion of motion, which
is what animation is! Recommended for
ages 7 and up. Register online!

Self-Sufficient Living
Tues. Oct. 22nd at 6pm 

Let’s learn from one another! Join
us for a discussion on gardening
and other ways to be more self-
sufficient. No registration required.
Everyone welcome. 

*PLEASE NOTE*
Tuesday, October 15th

CLOSED
for Thanksgiving

Soap Making Demo
Thurs. Oct. 17th at 6pm

Join us as we go through the steps to
make handmade soap. Go home with
the “recipe” to try it at home! No
registration required

Story Time
Thursdays at 10:30am

Join us Thursday mornings for a half
hour of stories, rhymes and songs in
the children’s department.

Recommended for children under
the age of 4 and their caregivers. No
registration required.

Board Meeting
Wed, Oct. 16th at 6pm

The Library Board meets the 3rd
Wednesday of the ﻿month (unless
otherwise noted). September’s
meeting has been moved to the
2nd Wednesday in September.
Everyone welcome!

After School Hangout
Wednesdays at 4pm

No registration required, everyone
welcome. Differ﻿ent activities every
week. Recommended for ages 5+ 

October 2nd: Weaving
October 9th: Trivia Contest
October 16th: Bird Feeder
October 23rd: Spider Planter
October 30th: Coding

SMUG
Stirling MILL Ukulele Group

Fridays at 10am 
Join us weekly to play and sing
together. Bring your own ukulele  or
just come and sing along! Ukuleles
from the Stirling MILL will also be
available to play. No experience
necessary. No registration required.
All ages.

Community Social
Wed. Oct. 23rd 1-2:30 

Come out for Games, Bingo, live
entertainment, guest speakers and
more! Includes refreshments.
These events will be held bi-
monthly on Wednesdays from 1 to
2:30pm. Hosted by Community
Care for Central Hastings. Call
613-478-2224 for more
information

Library Book Club
Tues. Oct. 22nd at 2pm

Participants read  anything within a
particular genre or topic then come
prepared to discuss. New members
always welcome. No registration
required.  October theme: Diverse
Books

Dungeons & Dragons
Wednesdays at 4:30pm 

Except the last Wednesday of the
month. For ages 12-15.
Registration required. 



Stirling Reads
2024

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29TH AT 4PM

Inspired by "Canada Reads" on
CBC Radio. Staff at the Stirling-

Rawdon Public Library have each
chosen a book around the theme
"A book you would recommend."

You have until the end of October
to read them all! 

Join us October 29th at 4pm to
discuss and decide which book is

the “best” and the book that all of
Stirling should read! No

registration required.

Drop into the library to pick up a
book today!



Deadline for Good Food and Good Baby Box orders is
 3pm on Saturday, October 12th if paying in cash due to the

library being closed on Tuesday, October 15th for Thanksgiving. 

Orders will be delivered on Tuesday, October 22nd.   

To keep up to date with everything happening at the
library follow us on Facebook or subscribe to this
newsletter by going to www.stirlinglibrary.com

ONLINE ORDERS AND PAYMENT ARE NOW AVAILABLE!
PLEASE VISIT https://cdcquinte.com/pages/shop FOR MORE INFO. 

In the Art Gallery


